
                                                                                                     
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
October 7, 2016 

 

On 8/20/2016 the Naugatuck PD received a larceny complaint of a purse from the Citgo 

store located at 800 New Haven Road.  

 

The next day, 8/21/16 the next day the victims credit cards were used in multiple 

businesses throughout Naugatuck and Shelton by an unknown male subject (pictured).  

 

The Naugatuck PD is requesting the assistance of the public in identifying this subject. 

Anyone with information is asked to contact Det. Zainc at 203-720-2587 or email at 

kzainc@naugatuckpd.org. Information can also be provided to the Confidential Tip Line 

at 203-720-1010.     
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